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May 10, 1961

Kermit Geary
R. D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear DXer:

Skyline D
MARSHALL,

This letter is to confirm your report of our special DX broad-
cast Monday morning from four to four thirty for the National
Radio Ulub, February 27, 1961.

,'he results of this broadcast were surprizing for 500 watts.
We were picked up all over the nation and in Canada.

I would like to compliment the club on this work. The sum total
of these broadcasts must be interesting.

Sincerely,

71eTA7-41---)Charles B. Ingram
Chief Engineer

Wherever people go, whatever they do,
they can be reached by radio.


